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Further to my recent submission dated 1st September 2016. I 

would kindly like to ask if the following questions can be added to the 

inquiry. 

1. 1.Will the government repeal  the cap on payments at 260 weeks for workers who were 
injured on or before the 19th June 2012 if proven to have no work capacity and a 
documented  genuine injury. 

2. 2.If not willing to repeal the cap, will the government consider lowering the WPI 
threshold for the cap on payments at 260 weeks to 15% to bring it back inline with the 
threshold for commutation and workplace injury damages claims for people injured on 
or before the 19th June 2012.  

Thank you for your time.  

 

Abbey Wilkinson 

 


